ED GAINEY MAYOR



## JENNIFER GULA ACTING DIRECTOR & TREASURER

## CITY OF PITTSBURGH

## DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

June 28, 2022

Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for a resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Finance to enter into a contract with MAS Davenort to provide the Finance Department with municipal advice on all matters associated with debt issuance, debt restructuring, debt policies and debt management. The vendor will be compensated through the closing of the debt issuance. There will be no cost incurred out of the general fund.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Gula

Acting Director of Finance/Treasurer